







3rd March 2014.



To Each Local Authority.




Dear Sir / Madam,
 

At the last meeting of Clones Town Council held on 24th February 2014, the Members adopted the following Notice of Motion and directed that it be circulated to all Local Authorities for attention.

“We call on the minister for the Environment, Community and Local Government, Dept. Phil Hogan, T.D to abolish the extra charge people are forced to pay, as a result of taxing their car for a three-month period as apposed to a twelve-month period.”




Yours faithfully,

Geraldine Killen.
Town Clerk.
Clones Town Council.
Monaghan Street,
Clones 
Co Monaghan.
clerk@clonestc.ie




